
 
 





 



 

 
 
 
 
 
  



 

Dear Village Friends,   

  

Many thanks to everyone who participated in our Sunday Supper a couple of 

weeks ago. There were 55 attendees!  It was particularly satisfying to see so 

many new faces—those of new members as well as guests.  I would like to 

extend special thanks to: 

     Co-chairs Sonja Wilkin and Sue Manning, along with the Events team, 

members, and volunteers, and CVV Board who all helped with planning, setting 

up, and acquiring auction items. 

     Our Business Community for their gift donations and continued support and 

encouragement.  

     Nick and his wonderful staff at La Veranda for the rooms, delicious dinner, 

and participation in the auction. 

     Everyone who bought tickets and attended the delicious 4-course dinner with 

wine, and those who brought friends with them. 

     Those who participated in the auction, and those with the high bid who took a 

treasure home with them that evening. 

 

The month of November seems special with its beautiful weather and several 

significant events to appreciate and celebrate. On November 8th, we once again 

have the privilege of voting in our national and local elections. Please remember 

to vote. November 11th, we pause to honor military veterans of the United States 

Armed Forces who have stepped forward to bravely serve this country we call 



 

our home.  If you know a veteran, be sure that you thank them for their 

service. November 15th, at our monthly Happy Hour, we will go to the Old 

Spaghetti Factory in Concord to enjoy each other’s company, the great Clayton 

Valley Community that we are, and eat some tasty food as well!   Don’t forget to 

make reservations and if you need a ride, please let us know. 

 

And finally, on November 24th, Thanksgiving Day, we once again gather with 

family and friends to remember our many blessings and give thanks. 

 

  



  

 
  



 
  



 
  



 



 
  



 
  





 



 

 



 
 
 

 
  



 
  



 
  



 



 

 









 


